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Republic of‘il.]cﬂllbilippincs
Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region DEPED-ABRA TIME Sov
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ABRA

July 26, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ &lU s.2024

CONTINUATION OF BRIGADA ESKWELA MONITORING

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Program Supervisors
CID Personnel
SGOD Personnel
Public Elementary & Secondary School Heads
Teaching & Non-Teaching Personnel
All others concerned

|. As we continue to recover from the aflermath of Typhoon Carina, the Brigada Eskwela
monitoring will be continued from July 29 to August 2, 2024. This monitoring will be
conducted simultaneously with the ongoing implementation of Oplan Balik Eskwela.

2. Itis urged that schools request all concerned agencies and stakeholders (o continue supporting
and cooperating fully with the implementation of Brigada Eskwela and Oplan Balik Eskwela
to ensure the safe and conducive learning environment of all learners.

3. Provisions stipulated in the previous memorandum on Brigada Eskwela monitoring remain in

place.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is directed.

GARCIA, SR. PhD, CESO VI
Schools Dikision Superintendent
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Address: Actividad-Econamia St., Zone 2 (Consiliman), Bangued, Abra
Telephone No.: (074)614-6918

Email Address: abra@deped.gov.ph

Website: htip-//www depedabra.com
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